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February 28, 1994

Mr. Clifford E. Stone
Director

Operation Blue Fly Research
P.O. Box 5695

Roswell, NM 88202-5696

Dear Clifford:

Thanks for your letter and extensive report on the Operation Blue
Fly Research Project. 1 appreciate you taking the time and
effort to conduct this exhaustive research effort and share your
views with me on this important matter.

As you are well aware, the House Government Operations Committee
has taken an interest in this matter from the perspective you
present in your paper. However, all of the intelligence agencies
and their related counterparts throughout the government still
claim, officially, that they have not kept the Congress in the
dark on this matter. Congressional hearings may be held on this
matter later this session.

Though I am not a member of the House Government Operations
Committee or the House Intelligence Committee I will share your
comments and report with my colleagues on tHese two panels. Rest
assured, I will continue to keep your conclusions in mind while
the Congressional panels review this matter.

Again, I appreciate you taking the time and effort to contact me.
It is important that I be aware of the feelings and concerns of
the people I serve in Congress. Your comments enable me to keep
on top of the issues and I value your opinion.

cerely,

E SKEEN
Member of Congress
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